
	

	

Lisa	Ketcham		
Moss	Beach,	CA		

	
	
November	29,	2018	
	
	
Subject:		Midcoast	Community	Council	(MCC)	resignation,	effective	Dec	4,	2018	
	
	
Supervisor	Horsley	and	Midcoast	Community	Councilmembers:	
	
In	order	to	accept	appointment	to	fill	a	recent	vacancy	on	the	San	Mateo	County	
Planning	Commission,	I	hereby	submit	my	resignation	from	the	Midcoast	
Community	Council,	effective	December	4,	2018.			
	
Incompatibility	of	office	prevents	me	from	continuing	the	MCC	role	I	have	been	
privileged	to	fill	for	the	last	seven	years.	
	
Best	wishes	to	my	fellow	councilmembers	in	your	continuing	efforts	to	engage	and	
inform	the	community	and	provide	effective	advocacy	to	County	government	for	the	
unincorporated	Midcoast.		
	
Sincerely,	
	
Lisa	Ketcham	
	


